
 
 
 

 
Lien Doan Ra Khoi Fundraising Project 

 
 
To support our scouts of Lien Doan Ra Khoi San Jose on their 30th anniversary will be held in September 
2015, We, the parents and leaders have a project to make scarves for sale with $25.00 each. 
 
All the money we raise will contribute to the fund of organizing a three-day-campout at camp San Lorenzo 
in King City, California. 
 
We thank you for all your excellent supports to encourage the young generations to continue their valuable 
scouting life. 
 
Again, thank you and wish you all have a wonderful year of 2015 
 
San Jose Jan. 25th 2015 
 
Kim Trinh Pham,  
Ra Khoi Group Leader 
(408)628-7468 
 
 

  


